
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

State Road (S.R.) 15/600 (U.S. 17-92) from 
North of Lake Mary Boulevard to north of 
Airport Boulevard – Widening and Safety 

Improvements 

Airport Boulevard at S.R. 15/600 (U.S. 17-92) 
– Intersection Improvements 

Seminole County, Florida 

 
Financial Project IDs: 436679-1-52-01, 436679-2-52-01 & 

436857-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Five, is 
holding a public hearing regarding proposed improvements to State 
Road (S.R.) 15/600 (U.S. 17-92). The meeting is being held on 
Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at the Seminole County Public Safety 
Administration Building.  It is an open house from 5:30 to 7:30 P.M, 
and will be followed by a public comment period. A video of the 
project presentation is also available online at: www.cflroads.com. 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
DATE: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 
TIME: Open House: 5:30 P.M. – 7:30 P.M.  
PLACE:  
Seminole County Public Safety 
Administration Building 
150 Bush Boulevard 
Sanford, FL 32773 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 
DATE: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 
TIME: 5:30 – 7:30 P.M.  
PLACE:  
Seminole County Public Safety 
Administration Building 
150 Bush Boulevard 
Sanford, FL 32773 

Public Information Meeting – Location Map 

Seminole County 
Public Safety Admin 

Building 

N 



 

 

 
 

This public hearing is being held to inform 
interested persons of the proposed extension 
of the existing turn lanes on S.R. 15/600 (U.S. 
17-92) to provide a continuous outside turn 
lane along with intersection improvements on 
Airport Boulevard at S.R. 15/600 (U.S. 17-92). 
The new roadway will consist of a 30-foot 
raised median with 11-foot lanes and a 7-foot 
buffered bike lane. An additional westbound 
right turn lane and traffic separator along 
Airport Blvd. will be added to enhance the 
functionality and safety of the existing 
intersection. In addition to these 
improvements, this project includes: 
 

 Sidewalk and Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) improvements 

 Safety Modifications to the existing mid-
block crossing on U.S. 17-92 

 Traffic signal upgrades  
 

Information regarding the roadway design will 
be available at the meeting.  FDOT personnel 
and consultants will be available to discuss the 
improvements and answer any questions.  
 
Public participation is solicited without regard 
to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability or family status.  Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to 
FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by 
contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five 
Title VI Coordinator: 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.  
 
Persons with disabilities who require 
accommodations under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act or persons who require 
translation services (free of charge) should 
contact Jenna Kempf at 407-562-2030, 
jkempf@moffattnichol.com at least seven days 
prior to the meeting.  If you are hearing or 
speech impaired, please contact us by using 
the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 
(TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 
Samuel Jumber, PE, FDOT 

Consultant Project Manager 
Florida Department of 

Transportation - District 5 
719 S. Woodland Boulevard 

DeLand, FL 32720 
Phone: (386) 943-5244 

samuel.jumber@dot.state.fl.us 

SR 15/600 (US 17-92) from Lake Mary Boulevard to 
North of Airport Boulevard Project Map
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